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From: Validation <Validation@swindon.gov.uk> 
Sent: 14 January 2021 09:45
To: Scanning <scanning@swindon.gov.uk>
Subject: FW: S/20/1565
 
Hi,
 
Please can these plans substitute the original site and Block Plans and add the email too.
 
Thanks very much
 
 

Regards
 

Kate Osborne
Planning Technician

Economy and Development
Swindon Borough Council
 
Direct line: 01793 466250

www.swindon.gov.uk
 

                                                                                  

 
 
 
 

From: tom clifford < > 
Sent: 13 January 2021 19:24
To: Kate Osborne <KOsborne@swindon.gov.uk>; Validation <Validation@swindon.gov.uk>
Subject: S/20/1565
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ik Buy A Plan

UK's Fastest and Easiest Planning Site

PLANNING

Garage rear of 74, Avenue Road. Old Town, Swindon, SN1 4DA
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1% Buy A Plan

UK's Fastest and Easiest Planning Site

Garage rear of 74, Avenue Road. Old Town, Swindon, SN1 4DA






Hi
In ref to your reply dated 13/01/2021.
Please find attached updated location plan with entire boundary highlighted in red.
No am I not the owner of 74 Avenue Road.
Please find attached updated block plan showing the proposed extension in red.
The garage will be used for private storage.
Thanks
Tom

 

From: Kate Osborne <KOsborne@swindon.gov.uk>
Sent: Wednesday, January 13, 2021 5:38 PM
To: >
Subject: ufm4_First_Invalidity_Letter
 
 
 

Regards
 

Kate Osborne
Planning Technician

Economy and Development
Swindon Borough Council
 
Direct line: 01793 466250

www.swindon.gov.uk
 

                                                                                  

 
 
 
The views expressed in this email are personal and may not necessarily reflect those of
Swindon Borough Council unless explicitly stated otherwise. This email and any files
transmitted with it are confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual or
entity to whom they are addressed. If you have received this email in error, please notify
me immediately. If you are not the intended recipient of this email, you should not copy it
for any purpose, or disclose its contents to any other person. Senders and recipients of
email should be aware that, under the Data Protection Act 2018 and Freedom of
Information Act 2000, the contents may have to be disclosed. The contents may be subject
to recording and/or monitoring in accordance with relevant legislation This footnote also
confirms that this email has been swept by Anti-Virus software for the presence of
computer viruses. However, Swindon Borough Council cannot accept liability for viruses
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that may be in this email and we recommend that you check all emails with an appropriate
virus scanner. 
....


